
 
Hi North Reading Human Rights Community! 
 
The month of June is Pride Month and we will be recognizing our LGBTQ+ community members 
by joining the 2022 PRIDE RIDE! The Pride Ride is being planned by a small group of private 
citizens and we want to ensure the NR Human Rights community is looped into the fun and give 
you a chance to RSVP your car for the event ahead of the general public.  
 
Details:  
Date:  Sunday, June 12th 
Location:  Ipswich River Park, School Bus Lot 
Time:  Line-up at IRP begins at 11:15am; ride starts at 12pm 
RSVP:  Send an email with your name & number of cars to fdichiara@mac.com by June 5th  
and I will add you to the list.  
 
We are pending the final route and number of cars allowed from the NRPD so if you definitely 
want to come, be sure to get your name on the list early.  
 
Also, we would love to see people lined up along the route so if you prefer that to being in the 
actual ride we would love to see some friendly faces cheering us on!  
 
Lastly, we (the Pride Ride team) have the gazebo at IRP booked until 3pm so feel free to hang 
out, bring a picnic lunch, and swing by the NRHRG table and say hello! 
 
Francine Coughlin,  
Pride Ride Committee 
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